
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  
CITY OF OREGON 

CEDAR POINT DEVELOPMENT PHASE 2 PROJECT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Oregon is requesting qualification statements from 
interested professional engineering firms for performing grant writing, grant administration, 
professional planning and professional engineering services for the Cedar Point Development 
Phase 2 Project.  The firm selected will be responsible for writing an EDA grant proposal and if 
selected, an EDA grant application in accordance with Federal Regulations.   
 
Upon successfully securing funding, the selected firm will be responsible for detailed design 
engineering, preparing right of way plans and finalizing bid documents.  The firm will assist the 
City of Oregon in the administration of the EDA Grant, and in complying with all Federal 
regulations applicable to this funding source. 
 
Interested firms need to obtain a complete copy of the Request for Qualifications from the City’s 
website at www.oregonohio.org/engineering/engineering/bidding-information.htm.  Specific 
questions concerning the project details can be emailed to proman@oregonohio.org. 
 
Firms interested in being considered for selection must respond by 4:30 PM on Friday, May 24, 
2019 to Paul Roman, P.E., Director of Public Service, City of Oregon, 5330 Seaman Road, 
Oregon, Ohio 43616 by submitting three (3) paper copies and one (1) electronic copy of a Letter 
of Interest.  The City of Oregon will directly select a qualified consultant based on the responses 
to this RFQ.  
 
By Order of the Council of the City of Oregon, Ohio.  Ordinance No. 1-2019.  
 
 
 
 

Paul Roman, P.E.,  
Director of Public Service 
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